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Lenzi, Chelsea

From: Bryce Henderson <bghenderson86@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, February 17, 2015 4:17 PM
To: sbcob
Subject: Re: Las Varas Ranch Project EIR

I urge the Board of Supervisors to reject the Las Varas Ranch Project EIR and send the Project back to the Planning Commission for denial. 
The EIR fails to recognize and mitigate the many significant impacts of future residential estate development on the GaviotaCoast. Additional 
environmental review would not be productive because the Project should be denied based on its inconsistency with policies protecting 
agricultural land, coastal resources, and recreation. 
 
On Mon, Feb 16, 2015 at 10:33 AM, Todd Henderson <toddbh805@gmail.com> wrote: 
I urge the Board of Supervisors to reject the Las Varas Ranch Project EIR and send the Project back to the 
Planning Commission for denial. The EIR fails to recognize and mitigate the many significant impacts of future 
residential estate development on the GaviotaCoast. Additional environmental review would not be productive 
because the Project should be denied based on its inconsistency with policies protecting agricultural land, 
coastal resources, and recreation. 
 


